November 28th, 2011

Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors

Dear Madams and Sirs,

It is with great regret that I write this letter of resignation from the Contra Costa County

Local Planning Council. I have a great passion for early childhood education and believe

it is an integral part of our public school system. I have recently been given an

elementary school principal position, in addition to my duties coordinating our school

district's early childhood and school age care programs. I am keenly aware of the time

commitment needed to support our families, teachers and staff. As a new principal, the

learning curve is as great as the time necessary to master each new skill. I am in no way

ending my working relationship with the Local Planning Council, as their guidance has

helped shape our programs in Discovery Bay. I am unable at this time to commit fully to

the consistent responsibility needed to be a true participant in the LPC.

I thank you for the opportunity to serve this last year and look forward to helping to

create effective early learning communities in our local schools.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle L. Storey

Principal, Discovery Bay Elementary